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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We recognise that closing schools will put additional strain on families especially those who 
rely on elderly relatives for childcare.  
 
With this in mind we are planning to offer free childcare for children of all workers who are 

critical to preserving life, maintaining law and order and supporting those in isolation during 

the Easter holidays at one or two of the schools in our Trust depending on the demand. Key 

workers are all those in medical services (those who work in GP surgeries, hospitals or 

ambulance trusts) care workers (those that work in care homes or hospices) police force, fire 

and rescue services, armed forces, pharmacy staff, food supply/delivery and those providing 

services for the elderly and vulnerable in the community. We now have a list of staff to 

volunteer to support this scheme and we may add to the list of those who can access this 

scheme as this situation develops. We are now able to make this offer more widely to all 

schools in our local area who are part of the Enfield Town Schools’ Partnership. Our 

Partnership Manager will be supporting this process.  Firstly, we need to collect names and 

contact numbers so please complete the attached Easter Scheme form and return this to your 

school as a matter of urgency so that we can set up email addresses and keep in contact with 

parents about our plans.   

We also realise that we may be stopped from running this if we are in total lockdown but this 

is not the case currently so we will continue on with planning this provision. We have also 

enlisted the support of a local scout group to support us with this if we have low staff 

numbers.  

Once again we would like to thank you for your support and good wishes during these very 

challenging times for everyone. Please return the attached form as soon as possible.  
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